
 

 

 

 

 

 

           July 2025 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
From September 2025, we are looking to start offering instrumental lessons here at All Saints. I 
have recently met with Tameside Music Service to arrange weekly lessons. The cost of the 
lessons will depend on whether your child opts for an individual or group lesson.  
Tameside Music Service can also arrange the hire of instruments (if applicable) at a small cost to 
yourself.  
 
If you would like your child to start learning an instrument from September, please sign up 
directly with Tameside Music Service on the following web link: 
https://uktameside.speedadmin.dk/registration#/ 
Here, you just have to select our school, the instrument they would like to play, and the lesson 

length you would like them to have.  It is also worth noting that there will be nothing to pay until 

the Music Service finalise the tuition on an instrumental teachers’ timetable, and then you will be 

asked to pay every half term for the next chunk of lessons. 

We are also looking to offer several Music & Drama activities that will run weekly after school 
from September, such as a new Rock band where pupils can come along and learn to play 
Guitar, Bass, Drums, Keyboard or as a singer. We will also be holding auditions in September for 
our 2026 production of ‘Annie’, which will then rehearse once a week, & finally, returning in 
September will also be our vocal group & Drama club. Pupils are able to join any of the above 
extra-curricular activities, regardless of previous experience or ability – all are welcome! 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your support in these exciting Creative Arts 
developments here at All Saints.  Please don’t hesitate to get in touch via email 
amilllington@allsaintscatholiccollege.com should you require any more details. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

A. Millington 

 
Mrs. A Millington 
Head of Creative Arts 
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